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Elsie Brown Fund Awards $10,000 to The Arc New London County 
 
NORWICH—The Elsie Brown Fund has again generously donated $10,000 to The Arc 
New London County supporting full inclusion for people with intellectual and 
developmental disabilities (I/DD) and their families in southeastern Connecticut.  The 
Fund, a longtime supporter of The Arc NLC, helps make a wide variety of programs 
possible, including 14 group residences, employment training and placement, school-
to-work transition, in-home supports, a volunteer corps, self-advocacy outreach and 
Special Olympics. Caring community organizations like the Elsie Brown Fund allow 
The Arc NLC to provide unique and high-quality programming encouraging optimal 
independence for people with I/DD throughout the region. 
 
 
To learn more about The Arc New London County’s programs, please visit 
thearcnlc.org or contact Denise Tift at (860) 889-4435, ext. 116. 
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